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11 April 2024 

File Ref: OIAPR-1274023063-25957 

By email: @parliament.govt.nz 

Tēnā koe 

Request for information – 2024-047 

I refer to your request for information dated 19 March 2024, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 19 March 2024. You have requested the 
following: 

“The annual amount paid to Amotai by the council and any council-controlled organisations in the 
financial years 2021/2022, 2022/23, and 2023/24. Please break this down for each year into 
membership fees, direct funding, and any other payments” 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

Greater Wellington and its council-controlled organisations have not entered into any transactions 
with Amotai relating to membership fees or direct funding or any other payments in the financial 
years 2021/22, 2022/23, through to March 2024.  

Greater Wellington did consider becoming a Amotai member in late 2023 but this has not yet been 
progressed, therefore no payments have been made.  

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Alison Trustrum-Rainey 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua, Pūtea me ngā Tūraru | Group Manager Finance and Risk 
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